
          May 9, 2022 

 

Mayor Christopher Taylor 

Larcom City Hall 

301 E. Huron St. 

Ann Arbor, MI  48104 

 

 

Subject:  Resignation from Energy Commission 

 

Dear Mayor Taylor, 

 

It is with regret that I must submit this resignation from my fifth term on the City’s Energy 

Commission, for your consideration.  I believe this resignation is required so as to enable my 

direct support of the Office of Sustainability and Innovation.  I have appreciated the opportunity 

to serve the City and know that documents that I co-authored including the “Climate Action 

Plan” and “Sustainability Framework” offered some solid direction into now what is being 

implemented in A2Zero.  I looked at the index of current council/board/commission members 

and proudly note that few have served longer (maybe Chris Graham) and believe that I only 

missed two meetings in almost 16 years.  I do recommend that City Council utilize the expertise 

on this Commission more frequently going forward as reliable energy delivery with lower 

climate impact requiring delicate balance.    

 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Thanks, 

 

Chuck Hookham 
 

Chuck Hookham, PE 

517-416-4721 

Chuck.hookham@cmsenergy.com 

 

 

 

cc. City Council 

 Dr. Missy Stults, Office of Sustainability and Innovation 

 John Mirsky, Chair, Energy Commission 
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